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February 10, 1981

Mr. Tony Hoeffel
Mel Lanzer Co.
2266 Scott St.
Napoleon, OH 43545

Re: Exit lights for theatres
Dear Tony:

Please find enclosed your approved drawings of the
electrical layout for exit lights for the theatres.

Please note that the southeast exit at the north
theatre is to have a sign reading "Emergency Exit
Oonly" on the door.

If you have any questions, or need anything, just
call.

Yours truly,

TULLI Hoporent

Richard G. Hayman
Building Commissioner

RGH:;dd
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February 5, 1981

Mr.

Tony Hoeffel
Mel Lanzer Company
2266 N. Scott St.
Napoleon, OH 43545

Dear Tony:

In reference to your note of February 4, 1981, T
discussed the sign with John Fruchey and we feel
that a sign stating "No Exit" would be sufficient.
This could be in one line or two. If it was in
one line, "No" would be on one door and "Exit" on
the other. If it's in two lines, one above .the
other, a sign would have to be placed on each door.

I hope this solves your problem.

Yours truly,

Richard G. Hayman
Building Commissioner

RGH:dd



